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• CDA references the reimbursement criteria of a product that is not listed in jurisdictions across 
Canada.  

o While vutrisiran is undergoing pCPA negotiations, as of October 4th, 2024, its 
reimbursement status remains unknown.  

o Referencing WAINUA’s clinical criteria to a product that has yet to be listed implies 
that this product is guaranteed to be listed across the country. It is requested that the 
WAINUA CDA recommendation includes the full description of the 
clinical/reimbursement criteria to ensure clarity and allow for the recommendation to 
stand on its own.  

• It is requested that the WAINUA CDA recommendation outlines the reimbursement criteria in 
full to increase clarity and ensure ease of information access for all readers.  

o As mentioned above, the listing criteria for vutrisiran across the country do not 
currently exist, which could lead to reader confusion (patients, caregivers, clinicians, 
etc.) of its reimbursement status. 

• Lastly, even should vutrisiran be successful at securing reimbursement, access to 
reimbursement criteria across jurisdictions can be challenging and often not available to all 
readers. To ensure that the WAINUA clinical criteria is easily accessible to all, regardless of 
the reader’s knowledge of the Canadian reimbursement landscape, AZC requests CDA to 
outline the clinical criteria in full for WAINUA in the recommendation (again, allowing for the 
recommendation to stand on its own).  
 

a CADTH may contact this person if comments require clarification. 

 




